
 

 

 

Press Release 

Saltash Town Council supports Saltash Tennis Centre 

 

The Mayor of Saltash Cllr Richard Bickford and Deputy Mayor Cllr Julia Peggs visited 

Saltash Tennis Centre on Wednesday 22nd November 2023 to hear about their plans 

for the future of the centre and tour the site. 

The ambitious plans include upgrading tennis courts and installation of flood lights. 

The overall vision is to create a thriving and progressive hub for tennis in Southeast 

Cornwall. 

Saltash Town Council were pleased to endorse the centre’s 10-year business plan at 

the Full Town Council meeting held on 7th December 2023.  

The Mayor of Saltash on behalf of the Town Council will be writing a letter of support 

for the Tennis centre to support current and future funding bids. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


